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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Boone County Planning and Zoning 
Commission will conduct Public Hearings on proposed Boone County  
Utility Scale Solar Regulations on the following dates: 
  
Thursday, October 20, 2022, 7:00 PM; Boone County Government 
Center, Commission Chambers, 801 E. Walnut St., Columbia, MO 
 
Wednesday, November 2, 2022, 6:30 PM; Southern Boone Schools, 
Central Office Board Room, 5275 W Red Tail Dr, Ashland, MO 
 
Thursday, November 10, 2022, 6:30 PM; Centralia Clinic, 1021 E 
Highway 22, Centralia, MO 
 
These hearings are being held for the purpose of gaining input on the 
proposed Utility Scale Solar Regulations as part of the Boone County 
Zoning Regulations. All members of the public are welcome to provide 
comments however time restrictions per speaker may be implemented due to 
crowd size.  
 
Copies of the proposed regulations may be obtained at the office of Boone 
County Resource Management, 801 E. Walnut St., Rm. 315, Columbia or on 
our website at: 
https://www.showmeboone.com/resource-management/SolarFarmInformation.asp  
 
To submit comments or questions please email: 
RMPlanning@boonecountymo.org by November 10, 2022. 

 
 


